TRUTHR.ORG Shannon Wightman-Girard <shannon@truthrx.org>

Fwd: Good afternoon
1 message

Monique Whitney <monique@truthrx.org> Wed, Apr 29, 2020 at 6:26 PM
To: Shannon Wightman-Girard <shannon@truthrx.org>

Would you please add this to the Response web page:

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Mendoza, Lady <Lady.Mendoza@ct.gov>
Date: Tue, Apr 14, 2020 at 11:22 AM

Subject: Good afternoon

To: monique@truthrx.org <monique@truthrx.org>

Good afternoon,

Thank you for contacting the Department regarding your concerns. The Connecticut Insurance Department does not have jurisdiction over contracting matters
between pharmacies and pharmacy benefit managers.

Thank you,
Lady Mendoza

Lady Mendoza

Director of Legislative Affairs
Connecticut Insurance Department
C: (860)878-9172

Notice: For the latest information, resources, and guidance related to coronavirus (COVID-19), visit ct.

Monique M. Whitney, MBA

Executive Director

Pharmacists United for Truth and Transparency
m. 505-480-4150
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